Computer Equipment Approval Policy

Date of Adoption: February 26, 1997

The following was adopted by the Board of Commissioners at a regular meeting held on February 26, 1997 to establish a process for purchasing computer equipment.

Comm. Hall moved to adopt a County wide policy requiring departments to receive approval, in advance, from the Data Processing Department before any computer equipment is purchased with the intent of connecting to the County network and that no software be installed to any computer without the review and approval of the County Data Processing Department and that standardized equipment financed through the Building & Site fund be approved by the Data Processing Department and authorized by the County Commission and Physical Resources Committee, Comm. Tuckerman seconded, Motion CARRIED.

#IT97-01